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 Samantha Morgan OBJ2014/7649/P 26/01/2015  13:42:23 I object to parts of this application: to the height of the buildings, particularly the 11 storey tower 

block, which is on a raised bank, so even higher.  There is no building as high as this in West 

Hampstead and will alter the area negatively.  It will also lead to further high rise blocks as Camden 

will no longer be able to argue against them.  In addition, I object to Camden funding this proposal 

through flats, rather than through the government grant which is available. I also object to Camden not 

advising the public as to why they will not use the grant.  The proposal is also difficult in terms of 

splitting the school over 2 sites, eg the time you have advised for the walk between the 2 sites does not 

taken account of the walking pace of young children; there is an increase in congestion and traffic on an 

already narrow and busy road and surrounding roads;
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